
From: Levenson, Ellie <Ellie.Levenson@uuplc.co.uk>  
Sent: 08 September 2020 14:09 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application Ref: 3/2020/0579 
 
Planning Application Ref: 3/2020/0579 
Our ref: DC/20/3028 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
LOCATION: Bowland Wild Boar Park Wardsley Road Chipping PR3 2QT 
 
PROPOSAL: Change of use of land to erect nine holiday lodges with parking and an 
associated package sewage tre 
 
With regards to the above-mentioned planning application, United Utilities is aware of the 
scheme and is currently reviewing the submission documents in more detail to understand 
the potential impact of the proposal on our infrastructure.  A detailed letter setting out our 
formal response will be sent to you as soon as possible and we will try to work within your 
deadlines. 
 
We therefore request that the scheme is not determined until our formal response has been 
issued.      
 
Please could you confirm the determination deadline as this is not specified on your 
website. 
 
I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this by way of a reply email.  
 
Best regards 
 
Ellie 
 

 

Ellie Levenson  
Assistant Town Planner 
Planning, Landscape and Ecology 
unitedutilities.com 

If you have received a great service today why not tell us? 
Visit: unitedutilities.com/wow 



 
 


